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Good Monday morning Donna....Camri THOROUGHLY enjoyed herself on
Saturday. She is our family princess as she is quite the prissy one of
all the girls. She told me in the car that Saturday was "the best day of
my life!"...when we at home, we had to have a tea party (again).
Honestly, I was very impressed at how much she retained from your
lessons on etiquette including a lesson about dinner forks and salad
forks and not eating the next course until the last person has eaten
(something I don't think I've known to practice either quite frankly).
So "thank you" for your efforts in helping make a day in a 6 year old's
life the best! Also, Camri has already expressed that she wants to be in
a pagent and take more classes you offer. Does your website provide
pricing information as well as details of the classes?

Lastly, the young lady that was hosting, she didn't say her name, I
believe it may be Sheila or Sylvia, she had on a red blazer and black
skirt...she was very hospitable and encouraging. She said something that
left a mark on me and I shared with my teenage daughter, If you are not
associating with people who "celebrate you, you need to find someone
else to hang with"...I found this simple yet profound in that this is
exactly what I think some of our young people are missing.

I wish you, your family, and your business endeavors much success and
prosperity into the New Year. Take care

Lisa Bulls
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